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Presenter biography 
Janet is a Senior Health Scientist with the U.S. 
Department of Labor, Occupational Safety and Health 
Administration.  She is currently the project lead for the 
2021 update to the OSHA Hazard Communication 
Standard, and serves as the U.S. lead on the UN GHS 
subcommittee or experts working group on non-animal 
testing and germ cell mutagenicity.  Janet received a BS 
in Zoology from Miami University, MS in Molecular and 
Cell Biology from the University of Cincinnati, and 
studied epidemiology and public health at Emory 
University Rollin’s School of Public Health. 
 

 

Presenter biography 
Sven J. Rundman III is a Supervisory Industrial Hygienist 
with the U.S. Department of Labor-Occupational Safety 
and Health Administration (OSHA), Directorate of 
Enforcement Programs, Office of Health Enforcement 
(OHE), in Washington, DC. Mr. Rundman provides 
leadership and guidance to the OHE staff in the 
development of policy and procedures related to the 
enforcement of OSHA’s health-related standards and 
compliance assistance. This includes the development 
of interpretation letters, compliance instructions, and 
compliance assistance tools. Mr. Rundman’s subject 
areas include hazard communication, silica, hazardous 
waste operations and emergency response, respiratory 
protection, noise, recordkeeping, and air contaminants.  

 
 
Presentation abstract 
This hazard communication presentation will provide an update to OSHA’s recent letters of 
interpretation, up to date enforcement inspection data, and will cover updated enforcement 
information on other OSHA initiatives.  
In addition, OSHA will be presenting an update to the HCS rulemaking process.  In February, 
2021, OSHA published a notice of proposed rulemaking to update the hazard communication 
standard to align with revision 7 of the GHS.  In September, OSHA held an informal hearing to 
receive comments from interested parties that submitted a notice of intent to appear.  This 
presentation will provide a summary of comments received and review of the rulemaking process. 


